
    All Saints CE First School  Parental Evaluation Form: Swimming Lessons March 2017  Dear Parents  Please see the table below to learn of the Evaluation of Swimming lessons in school.  60% of parents provided their evaluation.  
1. Does your child currently have the weekly swimming lesson? Yes: 83%  No: 17% 
2. Do you think your child’s swimming has improved as a result of the lesson?  Yes: 94% No: 6% 
3. Does your child enjoy the swimming lesson? Yes: 94% No 6% 
4. Do you wish the swimming lessons to continue in the future? Yes: 96%  Don’t Mind: 4% No: 0% 
5. Examples of likes/dislikes Loves going swimming, is disappointed when it is cancelled.  Dislikes hanging around (WE HAVE TO WAIT FOR THE HIGH 

SCHOOL CHILDREN TO CLEAR THE CHANGING ROOMS ON 
OCCASIONS)  Loves swimming and cannot wait to go with school. 

6. Any suggestions/improvements you feel could be made. Allow all children to wear goggles (THEY ARE WITH A 
PERMISSION LETTER FROM THEIR PARENT).  The session sounds very short.  (30 mins LESSONS, LONGER IF 
THE POOL IS VACANT AFTER OUR LESSON).   

7. Any other comments I think swimming is a really important part of the curriculum and should be maintained if possible.  It brings balance to an academic week!  Swimming is a very important lesson and is vital for life!  Think it’s good for them to go with school because it gives them independence to change.  Also I feel that they perform better without a parent present.   
 It is very clear that parents place a huge value on the school’s swimming lessons and strongly affirm that they wish it to retain within the curriculum.  This is reinforced by 25% of parents responding offering to pay a nominal fee.   This evaluation will be shared with the governing board as they finalise the school’s budget for the forthcoming financial year.    Thank-you for your valued evaluations.   Kind regards  A Kenny  Headteacher 


